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Good morning Burlington Shag Club---sitting here writing this         
note to each of you and looking at the weather forecast for the 
next several days---hot hot and hotter---please be careful while 
you are out and about.

This has been a hot summer and it seems to be going by so fast---hope you 
have had a great time and was able to do some traveling and do some fun 
things. We have been so blessed to have had some great crowds at Showtime 
this summer. CB and I were late arriving this past Friday night and had to park 
on the 4th row back near the gym. Thrilled my heart to see such a crowd. Once 
inside, floor was filled with dancers and almost every seat was taken. This is 
what I like to see and especially knowing they were all having such a good 
time. We had lots of members in attendance and a good number of visitors as 
well. Thank you Burlington members for supporting your club night.
Special Olympic Golf Tournament is just around the corner! This is a very 
special event our club sponsors. We make a huge difference to athletics in our 
community with special needs. I would like to encourage each of you to help in 
one way or the other. You can play golf, you can donate by writing a check to 
Alamance County Special Olympics, you can attend the lunch, and you can 
come out and help make the day successful. This newsletter will give you all 
the details. Please help us make this happen for those athletics counting on us.
SOS is coming up quick as well. I am sure plans are already underway for 
each of you planning to attend. We are going to have a booth this year. I need 
members to sign up to work that Monday in the tent. Hopefully there will be 
enough people that time slots will be short. Please help me to raise some 
much needed extra funds for our club.
Thanks for allowing me to serve as your President, it has truly been my honor 
and pleasure. Please take time to look at our Sunshine List--prayers are 
needed for these people. Hope to see you soon at Showtime on that dance 
floor---dancing is also great exercise. Stay hydrated and safe---NOW GO AND 
DO WELL

Joan



BSC Business Meeting7/15/2016
Call to order: Kurt Lankford called meeting to order at 7:04 pm and a quorum was declared
Welcome: Joan Kimbro, President, welcomed everyone to the July Business Meeting 
Secretary’s Report: Jan Burwell shared we have 243 members. There is nothing new to share at this time. A motion to accept the minutes from the June meeting was made by Lorna Shively and seconded by Amy Crawford.
Birthdays: Jan Burwell announced the July and August birthdays
Treasurer’s Report: Amy Crawford shared beginning balance, deposits and expenses of club checking account as of today since our last meeting. A motion to accept the report was made by Lucy Duvall and seconded by Lorna Shively.
BOD meeting: 7/11/2016 ~ Lucy Duvall – Discussion of Fun Monday 
SOS Cards/Funday Monday Tickets: Contact Edith Loy to purchase tickets and get them SOON!
Sunshine Report: Debbie Burnham shared health concerns of members and to keep them in prayer!
ACSC Workshop: Joan Kimbro ~ Topic ~ Future of Shag Clubs – a lot of good information was received, Jr. SOS Importance, old dance shoes can be donated
Funday Monday Booth: Joan Kimbro shared recent meeting was successful yielding some wonderful ideas. NOTE: Contact Joan if you would like to help in any way!
Special Olympics Golf Meeting: Joan Kimbro ~ Consider being a sponsor ($100) or  contacting business owners you know and asking for a tax deductible donation. Saturday, August 20, 9:00 am start, PRIZES awarded, $60/person, $240/teams, Indian Valley Golf Course
Fundraiser Print: Vic Gillespie beach print available for purchase. See Joan Kimbro if interested, $70.
Cruise: Sponsored by ACSC and Executive SOS Board ~ August 2016 Hawaii – Sold Out, August 2017 – Alaska, 7 nights (See Joan Kimbro for brochure and details)
50/50: Baxter Sellars won! Members Present: 21
Next Business Meeting: August 19, Friday, 7:00 pm Meeting Adjourned: 7:43 pm 





I am on the Carolina Beach Music Association committee trying to raise awareness in this organization and why 
it is important to join. For those who do not know, every year in November at North Myrtle Beach, awards are 
given out to bands, singers, writers, special events,, new groups, special fans, and many other very deserving 
awards. Our club has received three awards for our Meals on Wheels Shag Event of the Year. It is a spectacular 
event, especially at the Alabama Theater, but you do need to be a member to participate. If you are interested, 
please logon to their website and see all the necessary information to become a member. Hopefully once our 
membership is increased, TV world will allow us to be on national TV showing off our beach music talents. 

Additional Information from Joan
Vic Gillespie has loaned our club 10 prints he has just finished--he asked me to charge $70 each but said 
we could keep $40 of that $70 for our club. I will have to turn these back into him at SOS so if anyone is 
interested they need to contact me.

Board Of DirectorsLucy Duvall336-697-8833
lpduvall@aol.comDianne Neese336-228-7203

Dianne.Neese@alamance-nc.com
Baxter Sellars336-228-6126

bsell3631@aol.com
Steve Williamson336-421-9704 

sunbeamb@aol.com

Newsletter Deadline for the September issue is August 27th. Please email any articles you want to be considered forpublication to tdmcdole@gmail.com

The Board of Directors met at the Bowling Alley in the Birthday Room on July 11, 2016. Checks have been ordered and received for the special funds account. Fun Monday meetings are getting started. Members are coming up with some wonderful ideas of items to sell. The next Board of Directors meeting will be August 1st. 
Lucy Duvall



Joe Davis 8/2Debra Burnham 8/3Kathy Shotwell 8/3Martha Hopper 8/7Clyde O'Ferrell 8/7Edith Loy 8/9Cynthia Swiggett 8/13Ed Willis 8/14Lynda Justice 8/15Stephen Stearns8/16Richard Winningham 8/16Charles Berry 8/17Joyce Thompson 8/17Gail Jordan 8/19Jesse Justice 8/19Betty Burgess 8/20Buddy Whaley 8/21Ellen Dodson 8/22Caroline Davis 8/23Eddy Finch 8/23George McSherry 8/23Polly Fox 8/24Neil M Chaney 8/25Buddy Baker 8/26Bernie Simber 8/26Donna Berry 8/27Jimmy Bare 8/28John  Harris 8/28Lynda Allred 8/29Becky McKee 8/29

.

September DJs
9/2   Roy Childress9/9   Chigger Woods9/16 SOS – No DJ9/23 SOS – No DJ9/30 CSA Event

August DJs
8/5   John Williford8/12 Rick Turner8/19 Darrell Gaither8/26 Walker Guthrie

Judy Bateman 9/1
Mary Shelton 9/5
Rick  Burnham 9/6
Bill Thomas 9/6
Mike Watson 9/6
Mike Wilson 9/6
Jane Williamson 9/13
Ronnie Gregory 9/15
Candy Brooks 9/21
Shine Oliver 9/24
Cindy Sharpe 9/24
Jody Sutton 9/24
Teresa Upchurch 9/25
Dianne Fogleman 9/26
Amber Allen 9/30

September Birthdays



Sunshine Report
Gloria Thompson had knee replacement on July 30th.

Betty Burgess took a bad fall but has had test ran and nothing was broken just terrible bruising doing much better but was shook up.
Gary Crawford took a fall and messed up his mouth but is on the mend.
Robin, Kelly, Nikki, and Anthony’s Dad/Grandfather passed away recently..
Rick Turner father passed away recently. 
Steve McHone had a stroke on Monday 7/25 and is recovering at home. He experienced some paralysis that has since subsided, and is undergoing tests to determine the source of the blood clot that caused the stroke. Meanwhile, Pam McHone’s Dad (Leroy Varner) is at ARMC with severe abdominal pain and also going thru tests to determine the cause.
Eddie Finch is still in ICU--they have been gradually getting him off life 
support--yesterday he talked to Sharon and vitals seemed to be headed in 
right direction--out of nowhere he coded again--they were fortunate to be able 
to bring him back yet again. He has a temporary pacemaker and they plan to 
try to put in a permanent pacemaker.
Bo Bo Parker and his family have just been told his Mom (Penny 
Parker) has cancer.
Gloria Thompson’s daughter is still having those horrible 
headaches and the doctors are still trying to determine the cause 
and hopefully some meds to relieve her pain.

Please continue to pray for all these club members and their families.





August 5th: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM DJ is John Williford
August 12th: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM DJ is Rick Turner
August 19th: BSC "Business Meeting and Birthday Night" from 7 PM – 12 AM...........DJ is Darrell 

Gaither
August 26th: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM DJ is Walter Guthrie
September 2nd: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM DJ is Roy Childress
September 5th: Happy Labor Day!
September 9th : BSC “Business Meeting and Birthday Night” from 7 PM – 12 AM……DJ is Chigger 

Woods
September 16th: SOS begins. No DJ
September 23rd:  No DJ because of SOS
September 30th:  CSA Event
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